Suggested Star Spangled Banner and Other Patriotic Activities

· Send a letter to the editor regarding the Star Spangled Birthday, March 3.

· Have government officials issue the sample proclamation to observe March 3 for “The Star Spangled Banner”
· Feature the National Anthem as an important part of American Legion ceremonies. 

· Encourage school administrators to include the National Anthem as a part of the regular school day. 

· Encourage your local government, civic, fraternal and other patriotic organization leaders to include the National Anthem before meetings and events. 

· Contact local radio stations and cable access stations; encourage them to play the National Anthem daily. 

· Contact local sports teams and encourage them to play the National Anthem before a game. Encourage them to print the words in the program so the crowd can sing along. 

· Include the history and significance of the Star Spangled Banner in flag education programs in your local schools.

· Spread the news about the Star-Spangled Banner and write a news article to inform the local media about the National Anthem. 
